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Hi Ed-

Darlene Fernandez <darlenefdz@gmail.com>

Tuesday, September 13, 2016 6:39 PM

Edward Silva

Claudia.Diaz@miamidade.gov; Frank.Guyamier@miamidade.gov

Traffic Calming Initiatives- palmetto bay

| wanted to send an email to clarify the removal of the stop sign on 82 avenue and 148 drive. Claudia Diaz had sent an
email about a week ago stating that palmetto bay had requested a traffic analysis but this was not in regards to the stop
sign itself, the request from palmetto bay was about the traffic calming initiatives like the roundabouts and speed
bumps for the City. The removal of the stop sign was an analysis done by the County. The City was not involved In this
initiative. Please let me know if this clarifies any concerns in regards to this subject. Thanks!

Darlene Fernandez

Sent from my iPhone




